
Attendance and Contribution

Mo Wk BS MW EW Wed Cont

Jan 9 9 16 11 10 $1023

Jan 2 9 15 16 9 $1757

Dec 26 cancelled/weather 14 $

Dec 19 7 23 11 14 $699

  Programs to Watch and Share
SEARCH 

Sundays @ 7:00 am WUXP-TV 30
Sundays @10:00 am WHTN-TV 39

Mack Lyon, speaker  
www.searchtv.org

PREACHING THE GOSPEL 
Sundays @ 7:30 am WUXP-TV30

James Watkins, speaker

Bible readings for the week: 

Genesis 46 - Exodus 20

Sunday Gen. 47-50
Monday Ex. 1-4
Tuesday Ex. 5-7
Wednesday Ex. 8-10
Thursday Ex. 11-13
Friday Ex. 14-16
Saturday Ex. 17-20

Remember - the Sunday
evening lesson is based on the
previous week’s reading.

Another Preacher Death 

 Jim Mac Foust, 88, died Monday, Jan.

10, 2011. Jim Mac served as minister for

Wheeler Hill Church of Christ for over

30 years.  He also was involved in

establishing a Summer Bible Camp at

Fall Creek Falls.

Assignments January
Song leader  (SS) Ken Thomas   
Announcements Ken Thomas
Songleader-Worship Tim Waldron  
Scripture reading T. J. Waldron

Opening prayer Steve Miller 
Table service (center) Junior Conner
                       (center) T J Waldron
                      (outside) Steve Miller
                      (outside) Cole Gordon  

Sunday Schedule 

Bible Classes                           10 AM

Worship                       11 AM

Worship             6 PM

Wednesday: Bible Classes          7 PM

Mission Works & Evangelism

House to House/ Heart to Heart

     Restoration Radio 

    Jim Waldron

      Manuelito Children’s Home

        Church of Christ at Columbia, MS

January 16, 2011

Church of Christ 
at  Beech Grove

meeting at Beechgrove, TN since 1875

v Visitors Always Welcome  v 
14035  Murfreesboro Hwy. 

US 41 near I-24 exit 97
,   P.O. Box 85,  Beechgrove, TN 37018

Phone 931-394-2305

http://kennethlorin.com/BeechGroveChurch.html

http://kennethlorin.com/WeeklyBulletin.html

Kenneth L. Thomas, minister - 615-890-6959

Jimmy W. Cox, 82 year-old
preacher for the church in Columbia,
Miss., and his wife Shirley, age 61,
died in a fire that left little but ashes.
 

The fire occurred about 2
a.m. Monday, Jan. 10. Jimmy
had been a newspaper man in
Columbia for many years, but
had spent his last several
years trying to keep a small
congregation going. He wrote
Bible teaching articles for
Magnolia Messenger as well
as in the local paper. His first wife,
Mattie, had died in 2004, and her
death was recorded in Magnolia
Messenger. They had three children,

daughters Llene Poles and Nancy
Tolbert, both of Mobile, Ala., and a
deceased son, Jimmy Cox, Jr. Nancy is
church secretary at the Regency

Church of Christ in Mobile, and
her minister Allen Eldridge
conducted Jimmy´s service
yesterday at 12:30 PM, followed
Shirley’s funeral at 10 A.M..

Beech Grove congregation
had been helping to support the
congregation in Columbia
during recent months. We need

to pray for the church there and those

who will try to continue the work. 



Beech Grove News and
Prayer Requests

Sick list - members, relatives and
friends:. Laura Singleton is at
home. Kim Conner has been in
Saint Thomas Hospital due to
complications with previous
operations. She had additional
surgery Wednesday to stop the
leakage from the lymph system.  

Notice from Lumley Stand   -   
They have cancelled the 4  Sundayth

Singing that had been scheduled
for January 23.

Prayer list . . . Pray for  

•Beechgrove, to hear the gospel.

•Christians who teach the gospel around

the world.

•Mission work at home and abroad

•The effectiveness of our direct mailing

of HtH/HtH.

•Those tempted by Satan to forsake the

Lord, His church, and godly living.

•The lukewarm 

•The sick and injured

•Widows and orphans

•Those who are bereaved.

•The unemployed and underemployed.

•Leaders of nations and local leaders.

•School teachers and students

•Garland Brown, Elizabeth Walker 

•Military personnel: Andy Miller

family in Japan. Adam Thomas in N.C.

•People suffering from disasters caused

by nature and weather

Margaret Ann Warren Williams, age

94, of McMinnville, TN (Daylight

Community) died Wednesday, January

12, 2011. She was the wife of an elder

at Earleyville. She was the mother of

eight children, four boys and four girls.

Three of the sons are preachers of the

gospel and two sons-in-law. Survivors

include her children Donald and Jan

Williams, Murfreesboro, TN, Douglas

and Glenda Williams, Geneva, AL,

Sarah and John Nokes, McMinnville,

TN, Linda Frances and Jerry O.

Davidson, Daphne, AL, Charles and

Dianne Williams, Manchester, TN,

William and Wendy Williams, Estill

Springs, TN and Janice and Dean

Draggoneti, Hendersonville, NC, sister

Lou Davis Higgins, Woodbury, TN,

brothers Albert and Bob Warren,

McMinnville, TN, 26 grandchildren,

26 great-grandchi ld ren and 2

great-great grandchildren.

Funeral service will be at 2:00 p.m.,

Sunday, January 16, 2011, at

McMinnville Funeral Home Chapel. 

A New Year

       Time marches on. As long

as men live on this earth, the

marking of time by hours, days,

and years will be of great

importance. When God created

the lights of heaven, one purpose

was to divide day from night and

“for signs, seasons, days, and

years.” Genesis 1:14. In Exodus

12 we read of God’s appointment

of the first month of the Jewish

year (named Abib, Exodus 13:4).

On our calendar we have

already passed the first day of a

new year. As you look back on

2010, do you see progress in

your life? Are you closer to God

than a year ago? What plans

have you made for 2011? Let’s

all make plans to make Beech

Grove a center of activity and

progress for the Lord. Your

closest friends should be your

brothers and sisters in Christ.

Let’s grow in love and

fellowship that will attract those

who are not saved to desire

what we have.

There are several things

we need to do in the near

future:

• Strengthen the commitment of

each member to the Lord and

his cause.

• Develop a greater awareness

of the world evangelism.

• Develop more personal

responsibility for the welfare of

the local congregation.

• Renew and strengthen our

efforts in mission work.

• Increase our contribution to

offset the increased cost of

normal operation and the need

to expand our out reach.

We cannot afford to rest on the

accomplishments of last year

Let’s surge with renewed zeal,

enthusiasm, and faithfulness in

attendance to services and

faithfulness in daily life.
Adapted from an article written for

Green Hill Church of Christ by Ken

Thomas at the beginning of 1981.


